
 

11 March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Due to mock exams taking place in the Sports Hall this week we will be unable to run the 
following clubs: 
 
Tuesday - Trampolining 
Wednesday - Badminton, Table Tennis 
Thursday - Basketball 
Friday - Gymnastics, Dodgeball 
 
All clubs will be back to normal next week. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 


